Thank you for investigating discrimination against same-sex couples. 
  
I've spent the past four months researching content for a new national web portal for lesbians and other women who love women. The idea for the web site was prompted by my own experiences as a gay woman, that of women I know and a desire for equal rights and recognition.
Through that process - and an online survey - I've heard many stories of discrimination in all aspects of life. 
  
I've personally experienced attitudinal discrimination in my consulting business and former working life as a journalist in a male-dominated profession, as have many women, but cannot prove it.
I'll be collecting more stories from women who have been discriminated against in the section "from the frontline" on my site, www.lemonkind.com, which is launching in Canberra on June 18.
I'd be happy for you to use any of the material on the web site, including my experience with the Human Rights Office after being refused service by [name removed] dance studio in 2004 for being gay.
Let me know if I can help further or if you'd like to publicise any news about the Inquiry via my soon-to-launch national e-newsletter via lemonkind.com

cheers 
    

Yvette Nielsen [Contact details removed] 
Online content architect, writer/editor, consultant and trainer 
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Editor 
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